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U.S. CENSUS REMINDER 
 

Census forms were not delivered to Post Office Boxes. If you have not already completed 

your census please go to the website, www.census.gov.  Remember Everyone Counts.  As a 

community, we need you, so please complete the Census survey.  If you have any questions, 

please feel free to contact City Hall. 
 

 

 

 

Mayor’s Upper Window 
 

Arthur Green, Mayor 

 

 

Meet our newest Assistant City Clerk! 
Tammy Is a Todd County Native! She graduated 

from TCCHS and is married to David Miller, owner 

and operator of Kinney’s Service Center in Elkton, 

they have one daughter. Tammy comes to us after 

working 21 years with a long term health care 

facility. During that time Tammy became dedicated 

to the Alzheimer’s Association’s campaign to Walk 

to End Alzheimer’s Disease.  Tammy will be handling 

our tax and licensing for the City of Elkton.  We are 

excited to have Tammy on our team! 
 
 

 Contact Us: 

 

 Elkton City Hall and Utilities 

 71 Public Square 

 Elkton, Kentucky 42220 

 Ph: 270-265-9877 

 Email: cityhall@elktonky.com 

 

 Elkton Police Department 

 73 Public Square 

 Elkton, Kentucky 42220 

 Ph: 270-265-9879 

 

 City Council Meetings:  

 2nd Thursday Every Month at 6 PM 

 At City Hall, 71 Public Square 

 

All meeting dates and times are  

posted on our events calendar at 

www.elktonky.com. 
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Batteries Shingles Regular Household 

Garbage 

Paint Electronis and TV’s Oil and Gasoline 

Construction & Demolition Waste Tires Hazardous Materials 

Freon Trees/Limbs/Brush  

   

 

 

Thank you for contiuning to practice social distancing during this time.  

 

 

When? 
Monday, April 27th 
Tuesday, April 28th 
Wednesday, April 29th 

 Spring Clean Up   

Utility Bills 
 

Due to the Covid-19, we have waved all late fees and disconnections, PLEASE remember that bills are 

still due and the total will continue to accumulate for any non-paid amounts. 

 

You can now securely pay your utility bills online by going to the Utility Department page on the 

Elkton website at www.elktonky.com 

 

You can also pay over the phone by calling our office at 270-265-9877, or by leaving payments in the 

over night box located in our front lobby. 

 

What? 
Large items and junk 

How it Works: 
Move items to the curb and the 
City will pick them up and dispose 
of them.  

The city WILL NOT pick up: 

http://www.elktonky.com/

